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MEDIA ADVISORY 

SMART conducts overnight vehicle safety testing on four new rail cars   

 

Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) will conduct safety testing on its four new rail cars for 
the next two weeks in the Redwood Landfill area between the Haystack Bridge in Petaluma and 
Novato. The overnight testing will begin this week between 11 p.m. and 2 a.m., and will not 
impact train service. For safety reasons, the train horn will be used during testing in this area. 
SMART’s vehicle testing is part of the safety requirements needed before placing the new cars 
into service.  

For information and updates on SMART’s vehicle testing visit www.SonomaMarinTrain.org. 
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